
 
 
 

 

 

Wednesday 14th December 2016 

 

Dear Butterfly and Owl Class Parents, 

Next term our topic will involve us all going back in time!  On Wednesday 4th January 2017 

we are going to start our topic together by going on an exciting adventure. Therefore, we 

would like the children to come to school dressed for an adventure!  This doesn’t have to be 

anything new or special!!  We will be both outside and inside so clothes that you don’t mind 

getting muddy or messy would be ideal.  

We hope you have a peaceful and happy Christmas and look forward to seeing all our 

adventurers in January. 

Kind regards 

Justine Watkins and Kat Smith 
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